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Information to electricity consumers
Eastland Network Ltd is hereby notifying its new line 
charges effective 1st April, 2012.These charges are made 
by Eastland Network Ltd to electricity retailers for the use 
of its network in supplying electricity to consumers.These  
charges are  not the same as the electricity  retail charges 
that appearon consumer accounts. 

Retail charges include the other costs, such as energy 
purchase, that are repackaged by retailers into electricity 
retail tariffs. Consumers can derive the changes in their 
individual pricing positions resulting from line charge 
changes by comparison of the two schedules.

MATT TODD Chief Executive
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